
Principal/Vice Principal Email Home January 3, 2021 

Good evening parents and guardians, 

We hope that you have had a safe and happy holiday break. As announced by the 
provincial government, elementary students will be pivoting to online learning for the 
week of Jan. 4-8. Tomorrow’s school day will be asynchronous, through your child’s 
homeroom teacher’s online learning platform. Tomorrow, your child’s teacher will be 
reaching out directly to you/your student, via email and/or phone. We will also be 
reaching out to you via a principal’s email to enquire if your student needs a 
Chromebook to access their learning. Please check your inbox/spam and promotion 
inboxes for these emails. 
We thank you in advance for your patience as we pivot to our online 
synchronous/asynchronous learning format over the course of the day. 

On behalf of the Knoxdale team, thank you. 

 
-- 
Lara Eager 
Proud Vice-Principal 
Knoxdale PS 
 


